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“To Grow strong in God’s Love as we Learn, Care and Pray.” 

 

Advent Term 2020 Newsletter 10 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another productive week in school comes to an end. On 

Wednesday our school paused to remember those who 

have died in service for their country. The children 

gathered separately outside to take part in the two-

minute silence and placed poppies down as a mark of our 

remembrance and our thanks for their sacrifice- thank you 

to everyone for making this such a powerful reflective 

moment. 

Thank you again for all your support in keeping our 
children and staff safe. Please may I remind you that if 
your child is feeling unwell they are displaying any 
symptoms of Covid- a new continuous cough, a raised 
temperature or loss of taste or smell, they should stay at 
home and you should call NHS 111. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Warmest Regards 

Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

        The McCarthy-Dixon 

                 Foundation 

 

 

 

 

.  

Well done everyone, what a fantastic effort 

in support of this local charity. 

 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Term Ends Friday 23rd October 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

                              Remembrance Day  

 

       Geography in Year 5 Class 

 
The children have been exploring maps and using their 

geographical skills. They have been finding out about 

contours and how to work out whether an area is flat or 

mountainous.  

                               Online Safety 

 

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

      

 

LEST WE FORGET 

All the children and staff joined 

the country holding a 2-minute 

silence on Remembrance Day 

at 11am. The children each 

created a poppy. 

The poppies are now displayed 

around our tree and look 

beautiful at night lit up.  

We welcomed Simon Aston into school this week, The Online 

safety and Wellbeing Officer for Northamptonshire County Council. 

The children really enjoyed their sessions:  

Quotes from Some Year 4 pupils: 

‘Simon taught us how to stay safe online’ 

‘We must only play games online that are for your age group’ 

 


